
From: Councillor Holyday 
To: Councillor Holyday 
Subject: Toronto Ribfest 2023 - Street Signage 
Date: December 29, 2022 11:05:22 AM 

From: Gord Duncan [mailto:gordonduncan@live.ca] 
Sent: December 20, 2022 10:39 AM 
To: Councillor Holyday <Councillor_Holyday@toronto.ca> 
Cc: Bell Michael <mjbell925@gmail.com> 
Subject: Toronto Ribfest 2023 - Street Signage 
Hi Stephen: 

Further to our virtual meeting on November 4th, the Etobicoke Rotary Club is moving ahead with 
planning for Ribfest 2023 in Centennial Park on the Canada Day weekend. We met with Chris Clark 
from the City Parks Dept. and as you suggested he was very helpful and supportive of our event and 
we have subsequently submitted the Permit Application forms. 
Since street signage has been the critical advertising media for all our Ribfests, we would appreciate 
your support by raising a motion for it at the next Etobicoke York Council meeting. Once we have 
received a Permit from the City and approval from the Etobicoke York Council for our street signage, 
I would like to pick you brains for the names of contacts in the local Ukrainian community so that we 
can explore working with them. 
Gord Duncan 
Co-Chair Ribfest 2023 
Sent from Mail for Windows 


